

Western Australia Now and Then

NEWSLETTER

www.wanowandthen.com

Volume 1 Issue 5



A NEW WAY TO SEE THINGS

We have finally taken delivery of the long awaited DJI Phantom Quad Copter and GoPro Hero3 camera.

This will now allow us to start getting some aerial video and still shots. Although we are still in the early stages of learning to use this new 'toy' we have a sample of our first test flight at:

https://www.youtube.com/watch? feature=player_embedded&v=1ssz3cmhwUQ



Cape Peron from the Phantom

SPRING HAS SPRUNG

Wildflower season is here again and we took a trip to King's Park to see how the flowers are coming along.

From what we saw it looks like a bumper season and we are looking forward to a trip out to wildflower country later this month.



King's Park in bloom

This is a great time of year to drive around W.A. And to help you plan your journey we have put together a page of information on different self-drive tours in W.A.

Each tour includes links to the towns you will find along the way so you can check out accommodation and see what attractions await you.

If you are planning a self-drive trip in the near future then check out the information we have collected at:

http://www.wanowandthen.com/self-drive-tours.html

www.wanowandthen.com

BUSH IN THE SUBURBS

A popular place to visit almost on Perth's doorstep is Wireless Hill Park in Ardross.

The park includes a museum (currently closed for renovations), picnic areas, BBQs, toilets and a couple of wheelchair friendly walks.

In spring the wildflower walk brings more central location. visitors to the park than at any other time of year. The variety and number of flowers on display make this probably second only to King's Park as a wildflower attraction near the city.

We already have are heading our check out what we have a wildflower attraction near the city.

The park is located near Booragoon shopping centre and can be accessed from Riseley and Almonbury Roads.



STORMS BATTER W.A.

The recent bad weather has caused wide-spread damage across the south west of W.A. Our own fences are down for the second year running but we are still in the process of organising a trip out to Tardun and other places north, hopefully before the end of the month.

We have been doing a bit more work on the Jayco caravan and for those interested in such things the updates are now available on our caravan modifications page at:

http://www.wanowandthen.com/caravan_tips.htm

EVENTS CALENDARS - NEW PAGE

We have a new page in development that will contain links to events calendars for towns around W.A.

Previously we gathered information on events and made it available on individual town pages but this got out of date too quickly and we could not keep up with the changes in each town.

This new page will link to individual council and CRC pages and will enable much more relevant information to be available from a central location

We already have a number of links up and if you are heading out for a trip, you might like to check out what we currently have available at:

http://www.wanowandthen.com/activities-calendar.html

SITE UPGRADE COMPLETE

We have just finished our site overhaul with most of our pages now having a new look as well as search box and additional scrolling links to our most popular pages.

The upgrade has taken a couple of months to complete and we hope our readers like the new style of pages.

You can let us know what you think by email at: info@wanowandthen.com

APOLOGY

Earlier this month a number of our pages were unavailable for some time due to a problem with our hosts computers. We hope this was not too much of an inconvenience for our readers and everything is back to normal now.

To Unsubscribe

Don't forget that if you ever want us to stop sending this newsletter you can unsubscribe by sending us an email to info@wanowandthen.com with the word 'unsubscribe' in either the subject line or the email text.

We do hope though that you find our newsletter interesting enough to stay on our list.

Thanks for reading.....